
 TOWN OF LANGDON 

 

UNAPPROVED SELECTBOARD MINUTES 

April 27th, 2020 

7:00 Meeting called to Order by Chairman Nate Chaffee. 

The Board reviewed and accepted minutes from the March 30th and April 9th Meetings as written.  

 

Nate Chaffee reviewed the Town Calendar. The Board discussed Selectboard Meetings. The Board agreed to hold 

Selectboard Meetings every two weeks. The other Boards are not meeting.   

 

May 11th Selectboard Meeting at 7pm 

Recognition of Visitors: 

The Board welcomed Steve and Jody Holmes. The Holmes’ discussed with the Board and Jonathan DeLisle, Police Officer, 

that the dirt road that they live on is being misused by some drivers. They said that they had tried to get in contact with the 

driver and that had stopped the problem for awhile. They said that they have witnessed a Jeep fishtailing and pealing out on 

the end of their dirt road and they are concerned that someone may get hurt. Jonathan said that he knew which vehicle they 

were talking about and will try to monitor the situation. He also advised that residents may contact him directly to let him 

know if things are going on. The Board thanked Steve and Jody. 

Old Business: 

1. The Board discussed gravel purchases.  Todd says he will have used almost all the gravel purchased already fixing Winch, 

Hemlock, Russell and Tory Hill Roads. They decided to have Todd wait until June to purchase any more gravel.  

New Business: 

1. The Board reviewed the budget to date. They discussed the Police Budget with Jonathan Delisle. They discussed the where the PD 

was going. Jonathan had a write up to advertise for a Police Chief. The Board discussed having Jonathan create a monthly summary of 

the PD activities.   

2. The Board reviewed a letter from the DRA about the total assessed value of the Town. 

3. The Board discussed Memorial Day. They will wait to see what restrictions are sent by the Governor.   

4. Lou mentioned that the bank had received the letter from Buckley and Zopf. They discussed the timeline for the Fire Truck. Devin 

thought to add the vehicles to the insurance. The Board discussed the sale of the old Highway Truck. They asked that Todd write up 

an ad and gather all the information about it.  

5. The Board discussed that Road Clean Up had been originally scheduled for this coming Saturday. Lou has been in contact with 

Katie Gallagher. There will be no meeting at the municipal building but clean up can go on.  

6. The Board reviewed and signed Payroll. 

7. The Board reviewed and signed Orders.  

8:33 Move to Adjourn.  (Devin, Lou) 

 

Respectfully submitted by Jessica Jarvis 


